Medical/Dental Staff, Residents, Fellows

Dear ECMC Parking Ramp User,

Color:

Number

In an effort to better align parking areas throughout the ECMC campus for staff, students, physicians, patients and families, we have conducted an evaluation of our overall parking resources and we have subsequently developed a new campus parking strategy that will serve us well into the future.

The first phase of the plan has been implemented with new parking lots being built in the rear of the building for staff and students; we have also started a staff shuttle service to provide better access to parking and the hospital.

In addition to these initial changes, we also intend to change the parking ramp entrance gate and related software, so we need updated information from you, which will assist us in contacting you for any new entrance tags/fobs.

There are certain parking ramp users, based on previous agreements, who will not be charged for their access to the ramp.

We have moved to a paid parking ramp system with Standard spaces at \$540/year or limited Premier spaces for \$1,080/year.

Parking will be monitored for compliance and at the sole discretion of ECMC to make changes to ramp access.

Name:	
Contact phone number: Department: Position:	Submit Parking Ramp Access forms and pick up hang tags at the
Status: Full-time Part-time	following locations:
Employer: Shift: Vehicle(s):	Administration Office 3 rd floor Monday-Friday, 8am-4pm
One (1) tag per person Plate number(s):	Hospital Police Dispatch Ground floor Off hours
Tag assigned	